
 

There are numerous ways you can contact me and I would be delighted to hear from 
you. 

Councillor Rob Baker| High Peak Borough Council - Tintwistle Ward 

Mobile: 07837 256 898|  Twitter: @Rob4Tintwistle  |  FB: @tintwistlematters | 

Email rob.baker@highpeak.gov.uk 

 

Bridge Mills / Willow Gardens Housing Development 

Dear Residents, 

I have agreed with the site manager at the Bridge Mills/ Willow Gardens housing 
development that he will keep us updated as to the expected schedule of works on 
site each week so that we know what to expect and hopefully disruption can be 
minimised.The expected works for week commencing the 25th November are: 

 MKC continuing plot foundation works 

 Argyle NW continuing sewer installation 

 Superstructure works have commenced on site 

 There are no planned road closures for this week or next 

 BT will need to make connections to the site at some point but this is not 
expected within the next two weeks. A further update will be issued if anything 
changes in regards to this. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Rob 

 

“From Crowden to 

Brosscroft and 

everywhere in 

between.” 


